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Dear Sir, 
 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) 
Request ID: REQ07976 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to Local Air Quality Action Plan. 
 
Your request: 
 

1. The cabinet pack for 15 Dec 2020 makes the following remark 
 
"The Cabinet subsequently approved the Local Plan, and the necessary measures 
required to deliver it successfully, at its meeting on 20thJuly 2020." 
 
Where is the plan approved on 20 July 2020? It is not on the local air quality action 
plan page of the Council website.    
 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/downloads/download/5476/local_air_quality_action_p
lan 
 
Can I please have a copy as soon as possible? 
 
We can advise that we hold the information and it is available to you on the Council 
website. The information that is being asked for can be found at the following link, as 
Agenda item 5 in the public reports pack:  
 
https://edemocracy.coventry.gov.uk/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=37015&PlanId=0&Opt=3#AI
29737  
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The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied 
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission. Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk  
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Governance 

  
  


